Visitor to the Program COVID-19 Policy Template - Families
Insert your logo here and reformat the text box

This is a template. Please update with your own logo, etc. then delete this text box.

Please note that these resources and templates have been developed to align with current public health recommendations. As advice from public health evolves over the course of the pandemic and our ‘new normal’, it is vitally important to keep up-to-date and change your policies to adapt to new recommendations. The BC Aboriginal Child Care Society (BCACCS) will make every effort to amend these resources and templates to match current recommendations as they get announced. Please take note of the date in the footer of the resource. DELETE THIS BOX


[bookmark: _GoBack]Under normal circumstances we welcome families and other visitors into our program. During pandemic circumstances our visitor policy is intended to keep children, families and staff safe by limiting access to the program during the pandemic with the goal of limiting risk and spread of the virus. Our program is putting the following policy and procedures in place.

Visitors to the Program
· We request that only one adult at a time pick-up or drop-off your child 
· Families who would like to stay to support anxious children are asked to contact the manager beforehand to make a temporary care plan
· [bookmark: _Hlk42521987]For the health and safety of Elders and Knowledge Keepers the program will invite them to join online only for now
· No other visitors (except community professionals who support children with extra needs), volunteers or practicum students will be invited into the program at this time

[image: ]This resource template has been developed by the Aboriginal Child Care Resource 
and Referral Program which is funded by the Government of BC.
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